SKELLY OIL COMPANY

P. 0. Box 1135
Eunice, New Mexico 88231
December 20, 1971

Mr. A. L. Porter
Secretary-Director
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: LPG Storage Well No. 4
Skelly 0il1 Company
Eunice, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Mr. Joe D. Ramey of your Hobbs office has called to our
attention that we have not previously filed for permission
to drill the LPG storage well located at our Eunice Gasoline
Plant No. 1. The well is in Unit K of Section 27, T-22-§,
R-37-E as indicated on the attached plat. A diagrammatric
sketch of the installation is also attached. The final
capacity of the well will be 50,000 barrels of which we have
washed 27,000 barrels at present.

The forms C-101, C-103 and C-105 have been submitted to, and
approved by the 0il Conservation Commission.

We are sending copies of this letter and the attachments to
the following for their notification:

Anadarko Production Company
Box 9338
Fort Worth, Texas 76107

Gulf 0il Company
Box 1150
Midland, Texas 79701

Humble 0Qil & R‘efining Company l?ECE‘VED

Box 1600
Midland, Texas 79701
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